EBPEC

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, PA.

August 15, 2012

John D. Shutak, P.E., CFM
Utilities Engineer
Department of Utilities
City of Lawrence

PO Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044

RE: Recommendation for Award
Lawrence General Pump Station Improvement Project
Priority Group 1 —PS 15
Bid No. 1238
City Project No. UT0919CS
PEC Project No. 09A51-001-3975

Dear John:
Bids were received on August 14™ for the referenced project. Three (3) general contractors bid

on the project (see attached bid tabulation). Those general contractors and the proposed bid
values are as follows:

e EmCon, Inc. $395,339.00
e Garney Companies, Inc. $453,500.00
e Nowak Construction Co., Inc. $488,874.00

After reviewing the bids, PEC recommends that the City award the contract to EmCon, Inc. for
the amount of $395,339.00.

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Professional Engineering Consultants, P.A.

TV 7R

Tyler V. Pjesky, P.E.
TVP
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